
 
 

To: Administration and Finance Committee   Date:  January 8, 2019 

From: Erick Cheung, Chief Financial Officer   

 

SUBJECT:  Proposal For Financial Audit Services 

 

Summary of Issues: 

The Board of Directors approved a one year extension for Brown Armstrong to provide audit services 
for June 30, 2018.  Brown Armstrong’s contract began in 2012 and has provided County Connection 
invaluable service over that period of time and has helped staff implement GASB 68 – Accounting and 
Financial Reporting for Pensions in FY 2014 and GASB 75 – Accounting for Other Post-Employment 
Benefits Other Than Pensions in FY 2018. 

Based on the high quality of audit services provided by Brown Armstrong, the A&F Committee directed 
staff to request a proposal for an additional three fiscal years from FY 2019 through FY 2021.  Rosalva 
Flores from Brown Armstrong has provided a proposal (see Attachment A) for the next 3 years with an 
annual increase of $1,000 or an average of 2.15% shown in the table below.  The increases are less 
than the statewide consumer price index of 3.8% as of October 2018.  Also, there is an option to 
change audit partners with the extension or retain Ms. Flores through FY 2019.   After the FY 2019 
audit, Brown Armstrong would be required to rotate partners due to Assembly Bill 1345 which requires 
lead audit partner rotation after 6 consecutive years.    

Fiscal Year Amount Increase 
2019 $46,500 $1,000 or 2.20% 
2020 $47,500 $1,000 or 2.15% 
2021 $48,500 $1,000 or 2.11% 

 

Recommendation: Provide direction to staff to accept or reject proposal from Brown Armstrong. 

Options: 

1. Accept proposal and recommend to the Board of Directors. 
2. Decline proposal and begin Request for Proposal process. 
3. Take other action as determined. 
 
Attachment A – Brown Armstrong Proposal 
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